
Knowledge Day at SibFU

Event date: 1 september 2012, 18:00–22:00

Event place: пр. Свободный, 79, стр. 2, внутренний дворик

1 September 2012 will mark the formal events to celebrate the beginning of a new academic year at
SibFU. The events are expected to be attended by 6,500 students and faculty.

The first half of the day will feature formal events and meetings. First year students will receive student
IDs and invitations to major festival events in the evening.

The festival will have the presentations of SibFU's institutes and university departments dealing with
extracurriculum activities. First year students will hear congratulations from SibFU's rector Eugene
Vaganov and from invited speakers. There will be concerts by university groups and a dancing event.
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